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SKAGIT COUNTY PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING MINUTES

Deliberations: Stormwater Code Update
July 26, 2022
6:00 PM - 7:37 PM

Please refer to transcript and video recording of Planning Commission meeting for in-depth
information about these meeting minutes. Meeting materials, the full transcript, meeting agenda,
and referenced video recording of this meeting can be viewed at the Planning Commission
Schedule and Agenda page:
https://www.skagitcounty.net/Departments/PlanningCommission/PCminutes.htm

Summary of Meeting
Roll Call

Chair Raschko began the meeting with a roll call.
Tim Raschko: Present
Kathy Mitchell: Present
Mark Knutzen: Present
Amy Hughes: Present

Joe Woodmansee: Present
Martha Rose: Present
Tammy Candler: Present
Vincent Henley: Present
Jennifer Hutchison: Present

Approval of Minutes (6/28/2022)

Chair Raschko introduced the minutes from the last meeting (6/28/2022) for approval. A
motion to approve the June 28t meeting minutes was initiated by Commissioner Henley and
was seconded by Commissioner Mitchell. There was no discussion and the minutes were
approved unanimously.

Public Remarks
Chair Raschko opened the meeting for public comment on any issue before the Planning
Commission. There were no public comments.



PDS Staff Announcements

Jenn Rogers, Assistant Long Range Planner, discussed the updated Planning Commission
schedule for the remaining meetings of 2022 and new projects which have been added to the
yearly work plan. Ms. Rogers then introduced Sarah Reuther, the new Planning & Development
Services Long Range Planning Manager. Ms. Reuther provided the Planning Commission with
her background and interest in planning.

Work Session: 2022 Docket Introduction

Jenn Rogers, Assistant Long Range Planner, provided a presentation on the wireless facility
code update. Staff have worked with a consultant to revise the code to remain compliant with
federal law and new wireless infrastructure. Ms. Rogers explained the time for review by the
Planning Commission and where the public can find supporting documents for the update,
including memorandums, redline code language, and other noticing documents. These
documents are available on the project website at:
https://www.skagitcounty.net/Departments/PlanningAndPermit/WirelessUpdate2022.htm

Director’s Update

Planning Director Hal Hart updated the Planning Commission on the schedule for final approval
of the Shoreline Master Program. Planning & Development Staff will be going through Growth
Management Act training in anticipation of the comprehensive plan update starting in 2023.
Director Hart then discussed ongoing growth and new projects in Skagit County.

Planning Commission Comments/Announcements
There were no announcements.

Adjourned at 7:37 PM
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